
Benton Harbor Public Library
Board of Trustees
Special Meeting
April 23, 2024

Present: President Mamie Yarbrough, Vice President Rich Hensel, Marian Triplett, Edward Isom, Deidre 
Fields, Toni Rabbers

Guests: Auditor Steven Bryer of Siegfried Crandall; Accountant Audrey Salesberry; Librarian Jill Rauh

President Mamie Yarbrough called the meeting to order at 4:07 p.m.  Steven Bryer presented the June 
2023 audit, saying it was a clean audit and the library had a good fund balance. 

Under comments, Librarian Jill Rauh announced that Ernest Taylor, in charge of outreach, is resigning as 
of May 1, 2024, to take a job in another field.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 p.m.




